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From: Shannon Atkins <shannonatkins@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 7:45:25 PM
To: Lopez, Vianey <Vianey.Lopez@ventura.org>; Supervisor Parvin
<Supervisor.Parvin@ventura.org>; Supervisor Gorell <SupervisorGorell@ventura.org>; Long, Kelly
<Kelly.Long@ventura.org>; LaVere, Matt <Matt.LaVere@ventura.org>
Subject: Funding for Conejo Community Outreach Diaper Bank - Item 73
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I'm writing and asking for your non partisan support for the fabulous and no political
affiliation diaper bank that is Conejo Community Outreach. I've heard that they are up for a 4
year $40,000 grant which would absolutely change lives for the better for so many in the
Conejo Valley. CCO is already doing this but their monthly needs are more than they can
currently fulfil, there is always a waitlist. This grant would be program changing, for the
better, as diapers are expensive and a burden to many families. Imagine how many more
families they can support and help with this grant!!!

I'm asking you to ignore any political discussions around this issue. There is only one fact that
matters. CCO helps ALL families!

Thank you for your time!
Shannon Atkins
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